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For Immediate Release  August 17, 2018 
 

Sheriff’s Office Looking for Burglary of a Motor Vehicle Suspect  
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s help in identifying the suspect in the photo 
below.  

On May 14, 2018, the suspect pictured burglarized a vehicle off of Fosters Knoll Lane in Porter, Texas.  
The male was seen checking car doors seeing which ones were unlocked when he located an unlocked Jeep 
and stole the firearm left inside the Jeep.   

If you recognize the suspect or know anything about this crime please contact the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to 
case#18A130466. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Information Source: 
Lieutenant Scott Spencer 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Executive Division 
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